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Weekly News –23rd March 2018  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
  

It was great to see so many of you this week at Parent’s Evening. Of 
course, year 6 tried out the new format for the first time. Any 
feedback about how parents felt about this would be very useful.  
 
The children have enjoyed the activities for Sport Relief on Friday 23rd 
March. They took part in a skipping relay. Thank you for all the 
donations towards this great cause. 
 
We have had great feedback about  https://myminimaths.co.uk.please 
continue to use (or start) with your children- it’’s great practice. Another  
website is www.spellingframes.co.uk  – this covers all the national curricu  
spelling rules. 
 
 
A reminder that term finishes on Thursday 29th March and children will 
be dismissed at 1:30pm. 
 
 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
 
Spellings- suffixes 
Scheme, chemist, character, stomach, mosque, antique 
 
Maths 
Please complete the 10 minute maths test. 
 
English 
Please complete the 10 minute spelling and grammar test, and the 10 
minute reading comprehension test. 
 
All homework due in Tuesday 27th March. 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 29th March 
Last day of term. School 
finishes at 1:30pm 

Monday 14th May- Thursday 
17th May 
SATS week 

 

Recommended 
Reads 

Wonder by RJ Palacio 

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio 

The Alex Rider Series by 
Anthony Horowitz 

Groosham Grange by 
Anthony Horowitz 
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